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Goal One — Student Learning

Targeted Summer School = District 66 is gearing up for its annual Targeted Summer School program,
scheduled to run throughout the month of June. Our Targeted Summer School program is specifically
designed to cater to students identified by their school teams as needing additional support in reading
and/or math, whether through our Multi-Tiered System of Support (MTSS) or an Individualized Educational
Program (IEP). Across the district, a total of 113 students have been recommended for participation, with
approximately 94 students confirmed to attend. These sessions will extend over 14 days, ensuring continued
learning for those who benefit from targeted intervention. To deliver these essential services, we have
assembled a team of 13 certified teachers, encompassing a mix of Special Education Teachers,
Interventionists, and General Education Teachers. Each teacher will have a total of three 50-minute
intervention sessions of either reading and/or math. In support of accessibility, bus transportation has been
arranged for all participants, with around 65 students expected to utilize this service. The overarching goal of
Targeted Summer School is to prevent academic regression, allowing students to maintain the progress
achieved throughout the school year. By taking a proactive approach, our goal aims to sustain and build upon
the learning momentum, ensuring each student is set up for continued success.

Goal Two — Whole Student Development

Student Services Parent University Wrap Up = The Parent Advisory
Council (P.A.C.) recently hosted its inaugural Student Services Parent
University on April 11, 2024. This event aimed to support parents
with children benefiting from student support services, such as
those covered by a 504 Plan or an Individualized Educational Plan
(IEP). We were thrilled to welcome approximately 35 parents, along
with several vendors who provided valuable resources. | would like
to extend a heartfelt gratitude to all individuals who contributed to
the success of District 66’s Student Services Parent University. The
involvement of these individuals and organizations were
instrumental in creating an enriching experience for all attendees,
showcasing an unwavering dedication to our mission. For those who
couldn't attend or wish to revisit the event's resources,
presentations, and handouts, please click on the following link:
Student Services Parent University Resources - Spring 2024.
Additionally, this valuable information will soon be available on our
district's website for easy access.
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Gei9TKWhVivfuROpHAI-nZ3urai0HwW1/view?usp=sharing

